
CITY OF ALAMO HEIGHTS
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT SERVICES DEPARTMENT

6116 BROADWAY

SAN ANTONIO, TX 78209 
210-826-0516

Architectural Review Board Meeting 
Tuesday, November 19, 2019 – 5:30 P.M. 

6116 Broadway St – City Council Chambers

Case No. 783 F – 602 Alamo Heights  
Request of Cooper Boddy of  Cooper & Dewar Properties, owner, for the compatibility 
review of the proposed main structure located at 602 Alamo Heights in order to construct a 
new single family residence with attached garage under Demolition Review Ordinance No. 
1860 (April 12, 2010).  

Chapter 5 of Code of Ordinances (Buildings and Building Regulations) requires City Council 
to consider the ARB’s recommendation for all demolition/final design review applications.  
Please check the ARB posted results on the City’s website after the ARB meeting to confirm 
any future meeting dates. 

Plans may be viewed online at https://www.slideshare.net/ahcitycouncil/2-706-ogden-web-
packet and at the Community Development Services Department located at 6116 Broadway 
St. You may also contact Brenda Jimenez (bjimenez@alamoheightstx.gov), Lety Hernandez 
(lhernandez@alamoheightstx.gov), or Nina Shealey (nshealey@alamoheightstx.gov) by 
email or our office at (210) 826-0516 for additional information regarding this case. Please 
note that plans will not be available online for all case types and floor plans will not be 
available online. 





























PROPOSED BLOCK FACE ELEVATION

Imlay St.

EXISTING BLOCK FACE ELEVATION

Imlay St.

602 ALAMO HEIGHTS  BLVD.



Alta Avenue - behind subject property

Imlay St.

Alamo Heights Blvd. - across the street from subject property

Alta Avenue - back of subject property - Frontal view



PROPOSED BLOCK FRONT REAR ELEVATION

EXISTING BLOCK FRONT REAR ELEVATION

602 ALAMO HEIGHTS  BLVD.
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